
Additional information about the project and the upcoming meeting can be obtained from Taylor Barnes, 
CEC Infrastructure Solutions, (405) 753-4200 or taylor.barnes@connectcec.com or Greg Worrell, ODOT 
Environmental Coordinator, at 200 NE 21st, Oklahoma City, OK, 73105, (405) 522-8014 or gworrell@odot.org.

If you require special accommodations for the meeting, please direct your request to Frank Roesler III, ODOT 
Public Involvement Officer, at 200 NE 21st Street, Oklahoma City, OK 73105, (405) 521-2350 or froesler@odot.org, 
at least three (3) working days in advance of the meeting date.

P L E A S E  T E L L  Y O U R  F R I E N D S  &  N E I G H B O R S

W E  L O O K  F O R W A R D  T O  S E E I N G  Y O U  T H E R E

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway 

Administration (FHWA), is proposing to improve a section of State Highway 8 from Cyril extending north 
approximately 9 miles to a point slightly north of the EW 138 section road, which lacks shoulders, has 
areas of limited sight distance and contains two sharp curves.

ODOT has tasked a Consultant to study several alternatives to improve this section of State 
Highway 8 while taking into consideration construction costs, traffic analysis, utility impacts, oil and 
gas well impacts and environmental constraints. The purpose of the meeting is to present these 
alternatives and solicit comments relevant to the Department’s proposed improvement to this section 
of State Highway 8.
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Date:	 October 23rd, 2014

Time:	 6:00 PM

Place:	Cyril High School
	 Auditorium
	 203 W. Windell Avenue
	 Cyril OK, 73029
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